From: Fowler, David
Sent: 10 January 2020 11:31

To: Plannin
Subject: _ FW: Objection to Planning Application

2019/4741/P Ludham/Undercroft/London Mozaic School.

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Completed

Please upload objection.
Thanks,

David

David Fowler
Principal Planner

Telephone: 0207 974 2123

From}|
Sent: 07 January 2020 14:20

To: Fowler, David <David.Fowler@camden.gov.uk>
Subject: Objection to Planning Application 2019/4741/P Ludham/Undercroft/London Mozaic School.

Dear Mr Fowler,

T object to the above application to move the rubbish & recycling bins out of the Ludham undercroft, and
into the Lismore Circus area and Heriot Place/Elaine Grove junction.

This area is an important open space and play area for children, and a much used pedestrian through route,
especially in the mornings and late afternoon/early evening.

Past events have shown that the bins being placed in the open will lead to flytipping and an increase in
vermin, and create a health hazard for all those living in the area.

The bins should be retained as is presently the case, in the undercroft, and more collections per week take
place than at present.




London

NWS5 4QH.



